
Invitation for Bids (IFB) 
 

TOWN OF FRANKLIN 
 

In accordance with MGL c 149, it is the intention of the Town of Franklin to retain the services 
of an electrical firm to provide on-call electrical services at water and sewer buildings, treatment 
facilities, and various other locations within the water and sewer system within the Town of 
Franklin. 
 
Project:  The work to be done under this contract shall consist of, but not be limited to, a wide 
variety of electrical installations, troubleshooting, repairs, alterations and tests to maintain multiple 
types of electric systems that support the water and sewer department.    Work under this Contract 
shall be paid for at the contract unit bid prices which shall constitute full compensation for all 
material, labor, equipment, etc., required to satisfactorily complete the work.  A Certificate of 
Eligibility in Electrical from Capital Asset Management with the latest revised Commonwealth of 
Massachusetts, Division of Capital Asset Management and Maintenance (DCAMM) Update 
Statement must be submitted to the Town with bid documents.   
 
Estimated Cost:  Est. $75,000/year 
 

 Contract Term:  January 1, 2024 ~ June 30, 2025 
     (with two one-year Town options to renew 

subject to annual appropriation of funds) 
 

Bid Documents:  Available to download from www.franklinma.gov/bids 
 
Proposals due:  at 10:00 AM on Friday, December 8, 2023 

Franklin Municipal Building, Room 206 
355 East Central Street, 

     Franklin, MA  02038  
  

 
All inquiries regarding this IFB shall be directed to the Town’s Purchasing Officer: 
 
Pam Vickery 
Franklin Purchasing Department  
355 East Central St., Room 206 
Franklin, MA 02038 
Phone- 508.553-4835 
Fax- 508.541.5253 
Email- pvickery@franklinma.gov 
 


